

Ermine Primary Academy Redbourne Drive Lincoln LN2 2HG Tel: 01522 781030

Fax: 01522 781036

Email:

admin@ermine-primary.lincs.sch.uk Website-www.ermine-primary.lincs.sch.uk Headteacher

Mr A Sale BA (Hons)

May 2018

Dear Parent/Carer,

Re: Year 3 trip to Abbey Farm, Woodhall Spa.

Year 3 children will have the opportunity to visit Abbey Farm at Woodhall Spa . This is closely linked to what the children will learn about healthy eating. It will be a great hands on experience for our children to learn about farming in Lincolnshire and where our food comes from before reaching our plates.

Class 6 will visit the farm on Thursday 17 May, they will leave school at 12.45 pm. **Please note that we will be arriving late back to school at approx 4.15 pm.**

The children will need a packed lunch for this day. If you have already paid for a meal it will be credited to you, if you receive free school meals a pack up will be ordered.

Please ensure sensible footwear ie wellies/trainers. No skirts are to be worn (must be trousers or jogging bottoms) together with a waterproof coat. Children will need to wear their school jumper/cardigan.

The cost of this trip will be a voluntary payment of £4. We have been lucky enough to get some funding for this trip to keep costs down.

Please ensure your child has their inhaler with them if they require one.

Yours sincerely

J Richards

Headteacher (Acting)	
	Abbey Farm
Name of child	Class
I enclose £4.00.	
Signed	Parent/Carer